
5610401 COATING EXISTING STRUCTURAL STEEL 
COMMENTS FROM INTERNAL/INDUSTRY REVIEW 

Ananth Prasad 
850-942-1404 

aprasad@ftba.com 
 

Comments: (5-28-19, Internal) 
We need to change this specification to allow for minor rehab projects not requires QP1 and 
SSPC designation. When you are just installing a couple of braces or misc metals, you should be 
able to do this work with your own forces. 
 
Response: SSPC QP1 and NIICAP AS1F requirements are appropriate for coating all structural 
steel. The Department would be willing to work with industry to determine scalable requirements 
based on risk and complexity of the work. 
 
****************************************************************************** 

John Westphal 
414-4141 

john.wWestphal@dot.state.fl.us 
 

Comments: (5-30-19) 
Seems we have overlapping and inconsistent language between the proposed language and 
Section 110-6.2.2, as it pertains to the removal of hazardous coating 
 

 
 

 
 
Response: While these articles contain similar requirements, they are intended for different 
applications. 561-4 is written in reference to Quality Control requirements for re-coating existing 
structural steel. 110-6.2.2 is written in reference to procedures involved with the removal of steel 
members when they contain hazardous coatings. 
 

mailto:aprasad@ftba.com


****************************************************************************** 
Anonymous 

 
Comments: (6-14-19) 
It should be noted that SSPC does not and will not review or approve QC plans. 
 
Response: The language has been revised accordingly. The Department verified with SSPC that 
while QC Plans are reviewed as part of the QP program, the QC Plan itself is not directly 
approved. 
 
****************************************************************************** 

 


